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On the occasion of National Mathematics Day, the Department of Mathematics, S. B. Deorah College 

organized a talk and an open house quiz competition among the students of the college on 22nd 

December 2021. Dr. Khanindra Chandra Chowdhury, former Professor Emeritus (UGC), Department 

of Mathematics, Gauhati University delivered the invited talk on "Some Fundamentals of Numbers 

and Geometry”. Dr. Nabanita Bhuyan, Vice -Principal of the college chaired the meeting. Many 

students and most of the faculty members of the college participated in the event making it a successful 

one.  
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